
 

Year 1 Summer Term 
Welcome back for the summer term 

we hope you all had a wonderful 

Easter holiday. This term we are 

learning about the counties of the United 

Kingdom, England, Scotland, Wales and Northern 

Ireland. 

In English we are continuing to improve our writing, making 

sure we remember capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. 

We know that proper nouns must have capital letters too. We 

will be using the conjunctions and, but and because in our 

writing. Phonic teaching will continue, most children will be 

completing phase 5 ready for year 2.     

In Maths we are beginning to learn 

about multiplication and division by 

learning to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s 

forwards and backwards. We will learn 

to tell the time to the hour and half 

hour. We will be learning about money 

and the value of the different coins. 

In fractions we will be learning about halves and quarters.  

In history we will be learning about the 

historic figure – the author Beatrix Potter 

and her wonderful stories, meeting Peter 

Rabbit and his friends.  

 

In art we will be learning about the artist Andy Goldsworthy 

who uses natural 

materials to create 

amazing pieces of art.  

  

 



 

In Computing we will be creating our own ebooks. Learning 

how to create simple programs.  

In Music we will continue to develop children’s understanding 

of pulse and rhythm. Moving on to improvising and creating 

their own rhythms on tuned instruments. We will be 

researching and learning about a famous musician.  

In science we will be 

continuing our work on 

seasons and learning about 

different kinds of weather. 

You will all have received a 

letter about PSHE work linked 

to friendships, relationships 

and what makes us unique.  

Children will need to bring a 

hat and pre-applied sun 

cream when the weather 

finally improves. Everyday 

they need to bring a water 

bottle with their name clearly 

labelled, please remember 

children should only have 

water in their bottle not 

diluting juice.  

Spellings will be given out every Friday, to be practised at 

home and then  

Reading books will be coming home 

next week. Children will be given a 

day to bring them in, they will be 

quarantined within school and the 

children will bring a new book home 

two days later. In the meantime please continue to use 

Showbie and also while your child’s book is being quarantined 

please read with them using Showbie and the Oxford Owl.  

Thank you for your continued support Year 1 Team 


